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Joining Assemblyman Matthew Titone and Council Members Domenic Recchia, James Oddo and Debi

Rose at the announcement of $1.5 million in funds for the completion of the new Eden II school at 15

Beach Street which will contribute to the renaissance of Stapleton as a thriving business and entertainment

hub.  In addition, the funds added tot he half a million I was able to allocate will provide people with

intellectual and developmental disabilities with a  state of the art facility so they can grow and thrive.  


